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I have had such an amazing set of years at our local Arthur Academy. We came from 

a private school, and now my oldest is back in public for junior high and high school. I 

absolutely couldn’t imagine a school that is teaching getting LESS funding than any 

other public school. This should be 100% funded!!! 

Please, provide our tax dollars where they are supposed to go, with OUR children.  


